Finale for 2016 at Beverley Minster and Audition date for HMS Pinafore in 2017
Sunday, 04 December 2016 17:39

Hull Savoyards are on 6" December 2016 supporting the
Macmilan Carol Concert at Beverley Minster in a fund
raising Christmas concert for the charity. The annual
Beverley Minster Christmas Carol Concert in support of
Macmillan Cancer Support is now into it's 14th year. With
high quality music and speakers followed by festive
refreshments it's the perfect way to get into the festive
spirit whilst supporting a worthwhile cause.

This years concert takes place
commencing at 17.00pm on Tuesday 6
December 2016 at the Beverley Minster.
Tickets are £12.50, available at the door or
on line at
www.beverleycarolconcert.co.uk

This will be the last concert of the year for Hull
Savoyards who will be taking a short break and
then re-commencing rehearsals on 12t
January for the 2017 production of HMS
Pinafore. If you are interested in performing in
this savoy operetta then contact the secretary
at secr



http://www.visithullandeastyorkshire.com/thedms_info.aspx?dms=20&venue=1570261&feature=1073&r=1&SiteName=Macmilan+Carol+Concert&RedirTp=W
mailto:secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk
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etary@hullsavoyards.co.uk
or telephone 01482 876918 to obtain details of
the auditions which are to be held on Thursday

5

th

January 2017.
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